
  

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 

 

To:   The Honorable President and Members of the City Council 

c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary 

From:   Janet Abrahams, Chief Executive Officer 

Date:   May 18, 2022 

Subject:  City Council Bill 22-0234 - Police Accountability 

 

The Housing Authority of Baltimore City (HABC) has reviewed City Council Bill 22-0234, establishing a Baltimore 

City Police Accountability Board. HABC was invited to provide testimony and submit a bill report. At this time, 

HABC does not have a police force and does not meet the definition of law enforcement agency. For this reason, 

the Housing Authority of Baltimore City has no position on City Council bill 22-0234. 

 

 

cc: Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 

 

 


